
 

 

  

 

2 March 2018 
 

 
 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
Year 5 ‘Bikeability’ Course 

 
We are planning a series of ‘Bikeabilty’ courses for Year 5 in the Summer term 

during the school day.  Each course consists of four sessions that run over four 
half days, morning’s only, starting week beginning 23rd April 2017.  This is an 
ongoing initiative for Year 5 and look to accommodate the many requests we 

receive from parents and pupils about cycling during Year 5.  The courses will be 
run on a ‘first come first served’ basis and are being offered free of charge to the 

pupils but there is a cost to the school.  Pupils are expected to be able to ride a 
bicycle and bring their own bike to school for the course. 
 

We would be grateful if you would click on the following link to fill out the Google 
Form to indicate that your child wishes to take part in the training.  This should 

be returned Friday 23rd March at the latest.  Thank you. 
 
https://goo.gl/forms/S1SZ59MZuvFvsqhA2  

 
Yours sincerely 

 

 
Miss D Martindale 
Bikeability Co ordinator 

 
 

https://goo.gl/forms/S1SZ59MZuvFvsqhA2

